
March 19, 2023 CAM meeting minutes 

 

Meeting called to order at 2:00 p.m. 

No motion to recall last February meeting minutes 

Treasurer’s report (Doug) 

Current membership – 21 members that are paid up-to-date 

Balance of    $3052.71 

Cash out   $18.02 

New membership deposit $75.00 

Safety – No issues 

Field – Porta-John needs to be cleaned prior to the next event 

Intro Pilot Report – Chris R reported that Student Mike has demonstrated ability to successfully 

fly solo. 

Old Business  

AMA Charter renewed 

Insurance is up to date 

New Business 

FAA permitting.  Chris R will bring a computer to the field so that members can sign up for FAA 

permits. 

Camera – unable to adequately read license plates.  Vehicle ID is OK.  New member Steve 

mentioned that he will see if one of his trail cameras is capable of reading license plates. 

 

Upcoming club events:   

Saturday, April 22 

Saturday, May 20 

Saturday, June 17 

Saturday, Sept 23 

New member Steve – asked if there was an official CAM membership card.  He was asked to 

supply proof of AMA club membership in order to fly at a field in the Johnson City, TN area.  

There is no current CAM membership card.  Most members doubted this was a legitimate 

requirement. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:21 p.m. 


